
cOmmUniTy

WOrkIng to suPpoRt Our stUdeNts anD sTafF
www.begbiepac .weebly.com

HAVE A FUN AND 
SAFE HALLOWEEN!

This is an extraordinary year. The PAC won’t be 

able to throw our traditional and popular movie 

and costume night. Nevertheless, there are many 

opportunities to still make this a special time.

Let’s bring some of the Halloween festivities to 

school in a safe manner. PAC will be getting 

pumpkins for each division. There will also be 

some small surprises for all students next week. 

Consider dressing up in costumes (subject to teacher 

approval) if  that is something that you enjoy. 

For more information about safety guidelines this Halloween go to:
www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/social-interactions/halloween

Remember, be kind, be calm, be safe . . . and have fun!


